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Thursday 29th September 2016 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that your child’s Personal Development session on Wednesday 5th October 
will take place at Harvey Hadden Stadium in Bilborough, Nottingham.  
 
The visit is part of a careers afternoon, where pupils are encouraged to think about their future, after 
they leave NUSA. At Harvey Hadden, there will be range of information relating to Further Education 
courses, Traineeships, Apprenticeships, University and Employment with training.  
 
It is essential that students participate in the event and attend the careers fair as it is part of a Personal 
Development curriculum. Attending the event will help to develop your child’s knowledge and 
understanding of their own personal choices of where it is they would like to go after they have finished 
year 11. Please encourage your child to attend.  
 
Pupils will be walked to Harvey Hadden Stadium at 1:45 and will have the option of walking back to 
school, to arrive at 3.15, or to go home straight from the event. Please complete the permission slip 
below to confirm that your child can attend the event, and provide the best number to contact yourselves 
on, in case of an emergency, as well as any medical advice. If you would like to give your child 
permission to walk straight home after the event and not be walked back from NUSA, please tick to 
confirm this. Letters need to be back for Tuesday at the latest.  
 
If you would like more information, please either contact the school directly, requesting to speak to 
myself, or a member of the Personal Development team. Alternatively you can email me on 
g.malhi@nusa.org.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Miss G Malhi 
 
Head of Personal Development  
 

 
I give permission for my child…………………………………………………….to attend the Careers fair at 
Harvey Hadden stadium on Wednesday 5th October 2016.  
 
Parent signature……………………………………………………………………… 
 
Contact details ………………………………………………………………............. 
 
Medical Information ……………………………………………………………….... 
 
I give my child permission to go home straight from the event  
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